
Sisters of Charity, 
Proprietor, 
St. Oliver’s Nursing Home, 
185-203 Merrion Rd., 
Dublin 4. 
 
 
 
22nd January 2007 
 
 
 
Inspection Report 
 
Re: Inspection of St. Oliver’s Nursing Home under the Health 
(Nursing Homes) Act, 1990 and the Nursing Homes (Care and 
Welfare) Regulations, 1993. 
 
 
 
Dear Sisters, 
 
The Health Service Executive Nursing Homes Inspection Team inspected St. Oliver’s 
Nursing Home, Merrion Rd.,Dublin 4 on 17/01/2007. This inspection was 
unannounced. 
 
There were 24 residents on this date. The Nursing Home is currently fully registered 
for 28 residents.  
 
 
Recommendations: 
 
We noted that the last fire drill was carried out on 8/02/06. We recommend that fire 
practices be carried out at least every 6 months. 
A member of the Inspection Team to be notified in writing on or before the 8/02/07 
outlining the steps taken by the nursing home to carry out the actions as required 
under the regulations. 
 
 
 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
________________________         ________________________________ 
Senior Area Medical Officer          Asst. Director Public Health Nursing. 
Inspection Team Member              Inspection Team Member      
    


